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Curriculum Expansion and Implementation Study 
 

The Division of Early Learning has provided the ELC of Duval with additional 
ARPA funding to reimburse SR and/or VPK contracted providers for state-
approved curriculum, curriculum-related training materials, and/or any 
curriculum professional learning opportunities (online or in-person). Providers 
must agree to participate in the DEL research study to receive 
the  reimbursement. The provider must: 
  

• Identify the childcare center’s Point of Contact information for the DEL 
researcher(s) 

• Complete the project surveys within 15 days of receipt with DEL 
• Participate in project interviews with DEL 

 

Here is the link to the state-approved curriculum:  

https://www.fldoe.org/schools/early-learning/providers/sr-train-screen-serv.stml 

To receive the reimbursement, you must provide documentation of purchase 
(receipts, credit card statements, canceled checks, etc.) from March 29, 2023, 
through November 17, 2023.  The curriculum, curriculum-related training 
materials, and/or any curriculum professional learning opportunities must be 
purchased by November 17, 2023.  Eligible providers must complete the 
Curriculum Expansion and Implementation Study Application and submit proof 
of curriculum and curriculum-related training materials purchases by November 
17, 2023.  Please submit all documents and direct all questions to 
jdaniels@elcduval.org.  
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